
Text re Self Registration and Central School of Ballet new Policies  

 

 

 
Central School of Ballet is seeking self-registration as an independent Higher Education 

Provider with the Office for Students and anticipates becoming independent by 1 August 

2022 (rather than the 2023 exit date formerly published on our website).  

 

Our courses will continue to be validated by the University of Kent and we will work to 

ensure this transition has no impact on the learning experience of our students. Updated 

Central School of Ballet’s Policies and Procedures for the academic year 2022 – 2023 are 

currently under review and will be made available via this page in due course. If we do not 

self-register by 1 August 2022, our existing and new students will continue to be registered 

with the Conservatoire of Dance and Drama under their existing Policies and Procedures.   

 


